
 

 

Pupil Nondiscrimination Self Evaluation 

Wis. Stats. 118.13 & PI 9 Wisconsin Administrative Code 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

The Cedarburg School District provides assurance that no student is discriminated against 

because of the student’s sex, race, color, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, 

marital or parental status, sexual orientation, or physical, mental, emotional, or learning 

disability.  

 

The Cedarburg School District has completed a self-evaluation of its status of pupil 

nondiscrimination in the following areas: 

 Methods, practices, curriculum and materials used in counseling.  

 Participation trends and patterns and school district support of athletic, extracurricular, 

and recreational activities. 

 Trends and patterns in awarding scholarships and other forms of recognition and 

achievement provided or administered by the district.  

 

The Board of Education approved the Pupil Nondiscrimination Self-Evaluation on Monday, 

April 24, 2017. Copies of the final report are available for review in the District Office and on 

the District website. 

 

Theodore Noll, Director of Pupil Services 

Cedarburg School District 

W68 N611 Evergreen Blvd 

Cedarburg WI 53012 

tnoll@cedarburg.k12.wi.us 


